
 

 
 

 

 

SENT VIA EMAIL: Michael.Kerzner@pc.ola.org  
 
 
November 6th, 2024 
 
The Honourable Michael Kerzner 
Solicitor General 
Ministry of the Solicitor General 
 
 
Dear Honourable Michael Kerzner; 
 
RE: Resolution No. 2024-331 – 2025 Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) Annual Billing 

Statement Increases 
 
At the regular meeting of the Township of Seguin Council held November 4th, 2024, Council 
passed Resolution No. 2024-331 (copy attached) regarding the 2025 OPP Annual Billing 
Statement increases. 

 
Your attention to this matter is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andrea Spinney 
Deputy Clerk 
 
Encl. 
 
cc: (via email)  The Honourable Doug Ford, Premier 
    The Honourable Graydon Smith, MPP Parry Sound-Muskoka 
    Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
    Federation of Northern Ontario Municipalities 
    West Parry Sound Area Municipalities 
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